
Good afternoon,  
 
Hopefully you are all enjoying the lighter evenings and fingers crossed the 
weather will warm up. HETTY will close for the Easter spring break on 
Friday 31st March and re-open on Tuesday the 18th of April 23 this includes 
and Inset day on Monday the 17th unless your child is booked in for holiday 
care. Holiday care will take place in the hall for the first week while urgent 
repairs take place in the main room, if you need to contact HETTY over the 
holidays please email or use this mobile number 07307870845. 
 
We are all looking forward to Mrs Chester returning back to work after a 
family bereavement. 
 
Just a reminder that we need all the Nursery Education Grant forms after 
the Easter holidays. Due to staff ratios the  children should be dropped 
off  at their designated drop off time if they attend breakfast care 7.45am 
onwards other wise 8.40 at the earliest. Many thanks for your co-operation 

 
HETTY has kindly been nominated to decorate this handsome red duck, 
that was adopted by Co-op, Hoole. This is in aid of The Countess Charity 
Chester duck race, taking place Saturday 1st April at the River Dee, The 
Groves. Activities start at 12pm the race is at 3pm. Pop down and cheer our 
duck on!  https://hettypreschool.co.uk/2023/03/look-at-this-beauty/ 
 
 
Below are two links to some websites which have lots of useful information 
for parents.  
https://www.startingwell.org.uk/early-years 
https://www.livewell.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/ 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Denise Bowes 
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